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Full Partnership Meeting Agenda

Date:  Tuesday, September 23, 2014  
Time & Location:  10:00-12:00, Environmental Health Conference Room 

In attendance: Mike Simonson, Nancy Bauman, Susan Kimball, Anita Wilkins, Karen Arias, Paul Turner, Megan Hauser, Michelle Mathews, Katherine Crocker and HRMC intern, Chris Watras, Daniel Taylor 

Minutes submitted by: Megan Hauser 
· WELCOME & INTRODUCTIONS
· Approval of minutes- unanimous approval
· NEW BUSINESS
· Fitness Challenge

· Flyer distribution
1. Flyers and posters given to members for gyms and other businesses.  Thanks to all who helped.    

2. Registration volunteers- several members signed up to staff registration tables.  Thanks for your help.  
· Power of Pink on Saturday, October 25
· Need for event volunteers was emphasized; Healthy Haywood provides registration volunteers.   
· Public Health Community Survey
· Members completed survey to assist public health services division with accreditation requirements.  Thank you! 
· North Carolina Coalition Initiative Grant

· One-on-one interviews have been conducted (current total: 17) 
· Environmental assessments: Nancy Bauman and Megan Hauser drove through Maggie Valley and counted the number of alcohol retailers.   

· Potential work group- will not be a new action team, but a project-based work group for purposes of the grant.  This is a recommendation of NCCI staff.    
1. Coalition supported the formation off this group

· Domestic violence task force- Karen Arias is involved in this group and can share updates with Healthy Haywood.  
· Treatment in jails- information shared by Chris Watras.  
· Ability to treat depends on the medication, dose, funding source, and potential length of stay.  If someone is going to Haywood or Buncombe County jail with an indefinite sentence, MARC will typically do a 5-10 day medication taper that the jail allows them to bring.  If they are only going to be in for a short term (14 days or less), MARC will continue to maintain them, unless they are self-pay and do not have a method to continue payment for treatment.  In that case, they would provide a taper.  At this time, MARC doesn’t have a way to identify folks who are opiate dependent and start them on treatment while they are in jail.  Chris hopes that by working with Dr. Teater’s team, Meridian, and Sheriff Christopher, that they will be able to identify these folks and plug them into treatment immediately upon release.
AGENCY UPDATES/ANNOUNCEMENTS
· Susan Kimball shared information about addiction and co-dependency meetings (free workshop held most Saturdays at the Waynesville Library from 10-11:30 a.m.; this is a video education series) 
· Karen Arias shared information about fundraiser for the 30th Alliance (jewelry party) 
NEXT MEETING & REMINDERS: November 20, 2 p.m. 


